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 CITY OF RED BLUFF 
PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY  

COMMISSION MINUTES 
 
 
 
Date of Meeting:   January 14, 2021 
Time of Meeting:   6:00 p.m.  
 
Place of meeting:   Red Bluff Council Chambers (Zoom) 

555 Washington Street  
Red Bluff, California  

 
Commissioners Present:         Patricia Phillips 

Jennifer Torres 
Vici Miranda 
Rachel Bentley 
Addison Snodgrass 

 
Staff Present:                 Karen Shaffer, Community Center/Recreation Supervisor  
     
 
Commissioner Phillips called the Zoom meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.  
 
A.  PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
 Commissioner Phillips led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
B. CITIZENS COMMENT: 
 

Orle Jackson stated that there Tehama Together and North Valley Services (NVS) are working 
together to improve and maintain the Sher Wintle Memorial Dog Park.  He also thanked 
Commissioner Torres for all her hard work to make the first drive Christmas festival a huge 
success.  

 
C. CURRENT BUSINESS 
 

1. Approval of Minutes:  December 10, 2020 MSC Torres/ Miranda 3-0. 

2. Introduction of Student Commissioner Addison Snodgrass:  President Phillips welcomed 
Snodgrass as the new Student Commissioner.  Snodgrass stated he looked forward to the 
experience of being a Parks and Recreation Commissioner. 
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3. Election of Officers:  President Phillips accepted the nomination from Commissioner Torres for 

President MSC 5-0.   Commissioner Miranda accepted the nomination from Commissioner Torres 

for Vice President MSC 5-0 

 

 
D. STAFF REPORTS 
 

Recreation Report:  Shaffer reported that due to the COVID restrictions in the County that events 
are still not being scheduled.  The County started vaccinating the public today at the Community 
Center.  We are hopeful that as soon as Tehama County moves out of the purple tier that we will 
be able to start events. 

 
E. COMMISSIONER COMMENTS: 

• Commissioner Miranda asked about the progress of removing the fence around the Skate 
Park.  Shaffer stated the agenda report had been submitted but wasn’t sure when it 
would or if it would go to City Council. 

• President Phillips congratulated Commissioner Torres on the success of the Christmas 
Festival and asked Torres to report on how the festival went. 

• Commissioner Torres reported that 927 children were served.  She also felt it was great 
success and she said that the committee isn’t sure if they will move inside next year due 
to how many children were able to be come to the event.  The community support this 
year was also great. 

• Chair Phillips reported that she, Mike Skelton (City Maintenance Supervisor), Shaffer and 
others met at the Dog Park to discuss the future maintenance of the park earlier this 
week.   She also stated that Jenny McHenry from NVS has offered to help maintain the 
park.  Her organization maintains several county parks for a nominal fee. Phillips also 
asked that the park be on the agenda for discussion. 

 
Commissioner Phillips adjourned the meeting at 6:52 pm.  

 


